























	e-mail : nicola.murphy@oceanfree.net


	Tel: 086 6091231











Re: Coaching Session.





               Dear Shooter,





I am pleased to inform you that the next Barry Dagger coaching session will be held over the weekend of 18th and 19th of November 2000.  





Saturday 18th: U.C.D. range, air-rifle training starting at 10.30am sharp.  Lunch 1pm to 2pm.


	


Sunday 19th: U.C.D. range, air rifle training starting at 10.30am sharp. Lunch 1pm to 2pm approx.








Once again there will be a fee of IR£5.00 to cover costs.








 


Important !





If you cannot attend, please let me know as soon as possible so that I can give your place to other interested shooters.








																															Yours Sincerely,


______________ 


									Nicola Murphy,


		       							(Hon. Sec. N.T.S.A)








